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TO:  State Clearinghouse
Office of Planning and Research 1400 Tenth Street
Sacramento, CA 95814

FROM: Steve Conner, Project Planner
Planning and Development Department
123 E. Anapamu St.
Santa Barbara, CA 93101

DATE: November 21, 2022

RE: Second Notice of Availability (NOA) of a Mitigated Negative Declaration for the proposed
Sanddew Residence at 501 Sand Point Road — Revised Public Comment Period

The County of Santa Barbara (County) is releasing a Second NOA in order to extend the local
public comment period. The new public comment period will run from Monday November 7,
2022 through Wednesday December 14, 2022. No changes have been made to the associated
environmental document.

Please contact project planner Steve Conner at (805) 568-2081 or conners@countyofsb.org if
you have any questions regarding the Second NOA and changes described above.
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